WHERE IN THE WORLD DID YOU USE MATH THIS SUMMER?
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James Morris School Students, 

Summer is a time for fun and relaxation as well as excitement and exploration.  Math doesn’t just happen during school.  Even when we are on vacation, it is all around us.  We want to know where you are using math, whether you’re at home, on a car trip, at summer camp, on a tropical island or even just in line at the supermarket. 
Please fill out the enclosed postcard with information about a time that you use math this summer. On the backside, draw a picture about what you were doing or where you were using math. Put a stamp on it and mail it to James Morris School.  Or if you happen to vacation someplace where you can buy a real postcard, write the same information about your math encounter and mail it to school.
All postcards sent to James Morris School will be displayed in the hallway when everyone returns in the fall. 
We can’t wait to see where you have been finding math! 
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